December 14, 2009

Dear Parents,

The choir will be singing at the Senior Citizens Home on December 18, which is the last day of school. They will be leaving the school at 9:50 to sing at the Seniors home at 10:00 a.m. After that they will be going to the Portage Restaurant for lunch and then returning to the school. Any parents that wish to come along to help are more than welcome. 

We would like the choir to wear their black and white outfits on that day, thanks.

I am very proud of the choir members on the excellent job they did at the Christmas Concert!!

Beth McCarthy
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